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24th April 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

To mark the King’s Coronation we will be hosting a royal picnic. As you are aware from previous 

newsletters, we will be having the picnic on Friday 5th May from 2:30pm until 4:30pm.  

 

Weather permitting, we invite you to bring a picnic to school and a picnic blanket and set up on the 

school field to celebrate the King’s Coronation. There will be music playing and a selection of 

stalls ranging from face painting and tattoos to a tombola. We ask that parents do not bring alcohol 

to the event.  

 

As we would like to open this up further to friends and family of our school we are offering a table 

for £5. If you would like to host a table and sell any bric a brac or homemade products then please 

speak to either Mrs Price or the main office. The table will need to be paid for on ParentPay before 

the event to secure your table.  

 

In order to prepare for the event we welcome the children to wear their own clothes on Friday 28th 

April in exchange for a bottle for the tombola. This can be any bottle from a bottle of alcohol to 

a bottle of shampoo or pasta sauce!  

 

On the day of the picnic (Friday 5th May), children can come to school in red, white and blue 

in exchange for cakes for a cake stall.  

 

Along with the events planned, we would like to have a Royal Bake Off for parents and carers. If 

you would like to take part, then please bring your show stopping cake to school at 9am on Friday 

5th May for staff to judge. There will be a prize for the yummiest cake.  

 

Any funds raised by school will then be used to support our developing forest school area as it is a 

passion of our new King! 

 

Safety and safeguarding 

 

- If you do not want your child to get a tattoo or their face painted then please let their class 

teacher know before the event. This includes any children with allergies.  

- Any children not collected at 2:30pm to attend the picnic, will be taken by a member of 

staff to a set up area. They will be required to wear a high visibility jacket so they are easily 

identified by staff. They can bring a maximum of £3 in change to school if you would like 

them to visit stalls. They will then need to be collected at 3:20pm as usual unless you 

wish to remain with your child for the duration of the event. 



 

 

- If you attend the event, your child is your responsibility however they are still expected to 

follow the school rules.  

Thank you in advance for your support for our Coronation celebration. Your support for school 

events make a difference to our school and community. We host these events for the children. 

  

 

If you have any questions, please use the email address sprice@wpat.uk to contact me.   

 

Kind Regards 

 

Mrs Price 

 

mailto:sprice@wpat.uk

